
 

Upper Highlands Neighborhood Association 

Members of the TARC team presented the TARC 2025 project to the Upper Highlands Neighborhood 

Association Board of Directors. 

 

 Location/Date Tuesday, August 20 

Farmington Historic Plantation 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Weather N/A 

 

Team Participants Jamie Monck 

 

Attendees 5 

 

Event Summary The TARC 2025 network redesign project was presented to the members 

of the Upper Highlands Neighborhood Association Board of Directors. 

The group asked engaging questions about bus sizes, electric buses, and 

the occupational tax model. The Board indicated they will be sending 

language and a graphic to their members to get them to complete the 

survey.  

 

Participant Description Mostly 40+, women  
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